Officers

President

Michelle H. Badolato

President-Elect Dawnn E. Briddell

Vice President Rachael B. Brekke

Treasurer Craig D. Becker

Secretary Matthew T. Rooney

Executive Director Kara E. Edens

Board of Trustees

2021

Daniel DeFiglio Katheryn Eisenmann Thomas A. Hagner Scott J. Levine Daniel Mellor

2022

Edward P. Epstein Timothy S. Farrow Shayna Slater Abraham Tran Michael J. Ward, IV

2023

Michelle Altieri Kevin M. Costello Amir Goodarzi-Panah Brian K. Herman Jeanette Kwon

Young Lawyer Trustee Carly K. Ferro

New Jersey State Bar Trustee Gregory P. DeMichele

Immediate Past PresidentMichael J. Dennin

ABA Delegate Richard A. DeMichele, Jr. June 2, 2021

Philip Brest, JD Chief Counsel, Nominations Senate Judiciary Committee Office Democratic Majority Staff 152 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Re: Nomination of Christine P. O'Hearn to the U.S. District Court of the District of New Jersey

Dear Mr. Brest:

The Camden County Bar Association commends the nomination of Christine P. O'Hearn, Esquire to serve on the United States District Court for the District of New Jersey. Ms. O'Hearn is a well-respected partner with her firm, a distinguished member of the bar association, an asset to the South Jersey legal community and highly accomplished trial attorney. She has earned a reputation for her knowledge, skill and professionalism. She will be an asset to the Court and the people of the State of New Jersey. The association highly recommends the nomination of Ms. O'Hearn to the bench.

Sincerely,

Michelle H. Badolato, Esquire

Badolato

President

cc: Alice Lugo, Esquire and Shelby Boxenbaum, Esquire, Counsel for Sen. Bob Menendez (D-NJ)